
Doylestown Township Public Water and Sewer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meetings 

October 19, 2023  

In Attendance: Joe Van Houten, Chairman; Robert Shaffer, Vice-Chairman; Matt Oakes, Secretary; 

Wallace Pattyson, Member; John Canterbury, Member; Dan Wood, Board of Supervisors 

Township Staff: Stephanie Mason, Township Manager 

Keith Haas, Executive Director; Doylestown Township Municipal Authority 

 

Meeting started 5:00pm 

 

Visitor Comments: Marc and Naida Schonfeld/ Steve Ross/ Carl Vozniak/ Tim Crandall from Chestnut 

Valley Drive concerns/questions to find out more about the 537 plan. Joe expressed the 537 plan is 

required by the state and provided history/objectives on the plan. Stephanie expressed that public 

comments are encouraged and due in writing to the township by October 27th. 

Education regarding Private well testing: Joe Van Houten mentioned the NJ Private well Act, which for 

NJ residents was signed into law and effective 9/22. It requires seller (or buyers) of property with wells 

in NJ to test the untreated ground water for a variety of water quality parameters. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15pm 

 


